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COMMISSIONERS

Nuclear Regulatory Coamission
1717 H Street, N.W,
Washington, D.C. 20555

Pear Coomissioners:

I would iike to thank you for your decision to prevent the pd-
cpening of the Byron nuclear power plant in illinois recently.

As a Soutihern California resident, I along with many thousands
of othars am.concerned about the rX-opening of the nuclear power
plant at Digble Canyon in Californias.

I therefore esppeal to you to prevent the P-opaning of this
plant under present circumstances. It is isportant that proper
hearings on quality assurence and construction fiwst be held.

It i3 also izportant that an investigation of this facilicy's
safety not be tainted by fabricated evidence presentec by opera-
:i:' fi:h a vested interest in obtaining approval at the expense
of sefety.

Sincerely,
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